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Index 630-010 
Conduit Details - Embedded 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: 5/15/25 

Name: Joshua Turley 

Phone: 414-4475 

Email: Joshua.turley@dot.state.fl.us 

 

COMMENTARY 

Conduit height in the barrier is being limited to avoid conflicts with conduits when drilling holes for 

anchorage. This aligns with changes to Index 700-012, where the sign mounting plate was raised. 

 

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Katherine Chinault 
Date: 8/4/25 
 
COMMENT: Recommending the addition of a note that states “Adhere to minimum fiber bending radius 
requirements for conduits that will install fiber optic cable.” 
 
 
RESPONSE: While it is a good idea to consider fiber optic bend radius limitations we should be more 
specific as to a maximum bend radius. The contractor may not know what the future use of the conduit 
may be or what type of fiber optic cable will be used. We will look into included a specific bend radius 
limit for a future revision. 
 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No. 
 
Response Date: 8/5/25 

 


